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We have enjoyed a very busy week in Reception. This week we have continued to watch our tadpoles
grow even bigger—we are very excited to see them furn into frogs!

This week we read the story 'The Singing Mermaid' by Julia Donaldson and we did lots of work on
rhyming and alliteration. We had lots of fun making up clown characters such as 'Coco Clown," 'Andy
Acrobat’ and 'John Juggler’. We used our characters o write a Circus story called ‘At the Circus'.
We have had lots of fun creating our own clown hats and ties in the creative area and we have been
practicing our circus skills outdoors too!

In our maths we have been getting better at subtracting. We have been subtracting by taking away
objects and counting back. We have been practicing counting back from lots of different numbers.
Next week we are looking forward to Science day!

Thank you for all the magical moments, we loved hearing about them and the children were very
proud when sharing them. Keep them coming in! &
Have a lovely weekend! “
The Reception Team

ocience Day

Class RM Assembly
The children have all received a part and some lines/words. Please can you practice these at home.

Superstar Writer!
This week's winners: Louie Flowers (RM) and Will McMorn (RD)
Well done!
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